
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

neighbourhood plans 

From: David Thompson 
Sent: 07 November 2017 12:33 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Neighbourhood Plan - Preston Area 

Dear Sirs 

We have reviewed the Paignton Neighbourhood Plan as it applies to the Preston area and in particular to the 
area indicated as PLGS 24. 

As far as we can see the designated boundary for Occombe Valley Woods is incorrect and does not make 
allowance for the land we own at East Down.  The map is poor and difficult to make out and the designation 
is also very unclear but it would appear that the boundary extends right up to Preston Down Road and 
includes the land we own at East Down. 

If that is so it is clearly incorrect and must be changed before the Plan is finally approved.  I am unsure just 
how we should go about this. Could you please advise as soon as possible. 

Yours sincerely 

David A Thompson 

Tel. No. : 
E-mail : 

1 




